OLD LOUGHTONIANS HOCKEY CLUB
NOTE TO MEMBERS RE: PLAYING KIT
AND CLUB BADGE / DESIGN


As you know, the Club provides branded Club kit through the Club shop which is operated by Ali Bray.  The Club shop provides income to the Club and thereby benefits all members.  We are aware that in recent seasons, some Club kit has been provided, for a couple of teams, in good faith, from other sources.  Whilst we have no wish to criticise or review the basis on which such kit was provided, it has become a source of embarrassment (as there is an agreement with TK) and at a recent Management Committee meeting, it was decided to reinforce the Club policy that the supply of Club branded kit (which includes our main sponsor’s name) can only be supplied through the Club shop.  This means that any unauthorised branded kit will not be able to be used for Club matches so members should please make arrangements to wear authorised kit only.  In addition, the Club badge / logo should not be used without the Club’s written permission.

Your co-operation on this will be greatly appreciated.
https://forbeshall.sharepoint.com/sites/ForbesWheater-CompanyData/Shared Documents/HOCKEY/Playing Kit.docx
